
 
 

HOLME-NEXT-THE-SEA PARISH COUNCIL 
 

JUNE  2013  MEETING 
 

Concerns regarding litter in the Village Car Park and poor signage in respect of overnight 
parking were raised by some members of the public in attendance at the meeting.  This will be 
on the Agenda for the next Parish Council meeting.  There were also discussions between 
Parishioners and Councillors regarding Park Piece and it was agreed a single monument 
should be organised to mount the Jubilee Fields in Trust plaque, it's location to be discussed 
on site at the next meeting.  A Parishioner suggested that seating on Park Piece would be 
much appreciated and the location of such seating will also be decided at the on site meeting.  
It was agreed there should be a dedicated page on the village website relating to Park Piece.  
 
The Police Community Support Officer reported that there had been two crimes in Holme,  
one relating to a domestic issue and the other a theft from a garage.  One of the Councillors 
reported a recent theft of oil at Meadow Grange of which parishioners should be aware.  
 
A Planning Application for additions to 29 Kirkgate had been received but the Council had no 
comments to submit, and the application for four retail units at Drove Orchards had been re-
submitted.  The Council had supported the previous application which had been withdrawn, 
and would do so again.  
 
Discussions regarding hire charges for the Village Hall took place when it was agreed there 
would be no charge made to specifically parish groups and the Parish Council would offer 
some financial support to the Village Hall if it was required.  There were discussions of the 
internal layout of the Village Hall and it was agreed professional advice should be sought.  
 
Council Standing Orders were reviewed and a Publication Scheme under the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 and Date Protection Act 1998 was agreed.  Payments were approved 
for grass cutting, dog waste collection, clerk's salary and tax, and a donation to the Norfolk & 
Suffolk 4X4 Response charity. 
 
The next meeting of the Parish Council will be held on Tuesday 23rd July 2013 convening at  
7 pm at Park Piece followed by the main meeting at 7.30pm in the Village Hall. Members of 
the public are welcome to attend and put their comments and questions to Councillors during 
'Public Participation'. 
 
 
 
 
        Christina Jones 
        Clerk to Holme-next-the-Sea  

       Parish Council 


